
Dear Ringmore Parish Resident 
 

The Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group is seeking your input and ideas about the Parish and its future growth and 
development. These opinions will help us to develop a full and detailed questionnaire which we hope to circulate before 
the end of the year.  It is a requirement of the Neighbourhood Planning Process that the steering group consult with the 
parish as widely as possible and this survey is a way of reaching everyone in the parish. 
 
We would be very grateful if you will spend a few minutes thinking about your views in response to the questions 
below. If there is more than one member of the household please ask them for their views as well and both opinions 
can be noted down in the space provided. 
 
We do not need to know who is completing the survey as all of them will be anonymous. When you have completed the 
questions you have an opinion about please put the survey in Cllr Jenny Williams, Chair of the Parish Council post box, 
or alternatively deposit it in the collection box which is placed in All Hallows Church Porch. 
 
Thank you very much for your contribution. Without knowing the views of the residents we cannot hope to produce a 
plan that is truly inclusive. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Councillor Jenny Williams  
 


